The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jackie Abernathy, spoke by phone on Wednesday, January 13, 2016, at 1:30 p.m. to approve the payment of \$30.00 per day for a bus driver to transport students from Marshall County High School to Spot Lowe Technology Center.

The executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the payment of \$30.00 per day for a bus driver to transport students from Marshall County High School to Spot Lowe Technology Center.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:40 p.m.

